
Date: June 2, 2022 

 

From: Ryan McClure 

 

To: File 

 

Re: Withdrawal of Hearing Request, Tallgrass Interstate Gas Transmission, LLC 

 3-2021-043-NOPV 

 

On April 15, 2022, Tallgrass Interstate Gas Transmission, LLC, by email, withdrew its request 

for a hearing for 3-2021-043-NOPV, which it submitted on January 6, 2022. The hearing, 

scheduled for April 21, 2022, has been cancelled.  


